
 

Memorandum 22-021 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL   

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

THROUGH: ROBERT DUMOUCHEL, CITY MANAGER 

DATE:  JANUARY 19, 2022 

SUBJECT: CHARLES WAY/BUNNELL AVENUE WATER & SEWER SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 
DISTRICT 

Public Works Director Keiser continues to work on solutions for the Charles Way/Bunnell Avenue 
Water and Sewer Special Assessment District assessment methodology.  Postponing Resolution 21-
057(S-2) will provide time for legal and finance review of methodology solutions and time to provide 
notice and an objection period for property owners.  

 

Recommendation:  Postpone action to March 14, 2022.   

 

 

 
 

 


